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Larry’s Lines 

*This year that we call 2025 is halfway gone.  Sadly, we cannot go back and change    
anything that has happened in the previous six months.  But on the bright side we can 
make sure what we do in the next six months has a profound impact on those we come in 
contact with.  We are ordinary        people, but we can do extraordinary things because of 
the Spirit of God working in and through us.  By both our actions and our words let   
others know we are children of God.  
 
*I trust you are enjoying the summer, heat and all.  There is always mixed opinion over 
whether summer or winter is best.  After experiencing a really cold winter several years 
back I determined that I could wrap up enough to stay warm but could not stay cool 
enough in the summer.  I am not sure if I still feel that way as I have aged. But I can take 
assurance knowing that Jesus is the same in not only summer and winter but in all       
seasons of life.  
 
*I look forward to seeing you in worship each Sunday at 10:45.  Come and bring        
someone with you.  
 
In Christ, 
 
Larry 
 


